
 

 

 
         Date: 23 Jan 2025 
 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

  

We are thrilled to announce the launch of our brand new school website! This redesigned site offers 
a modern look and provides easy access for everyone to learn more about our amazing school and 
the vibrant learning community we foster. 

  

As part of the ESF family, we are proud to share that all 22 ESF schools now utilise a unified website 
design. This emphasizes the strength and uniqueness of the ESF network, connecting us all while 
showcasing the individual character of each school. 

  

Navigating our new site is simple and intuitive. For our current parents and students, we have 
created dedicated pages to easily access internal school information. Simply click the "Students & 
Parents" button located in the top right corner of the homepage for quick access to the resources 
you need. 

  

We encourage you to explore our new website at https://kjs.esf.edu.hk 
and discover all it has to offer. Take some time to browse the pages and familiarize yourself with the 
new layout. 

  

We value your feedback and would love to hear your thoughts on the new site. Please feel free to 
share your comments and suggestions with us on this form. 

  

https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/31051876/kjs.esf.edu.hk?p=eyJzIjoiUXJvZDVDWWZ4SDd5WFo4NUM0Y1dra0hJLVdNIiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMTA1MTg3NixcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL2tqcy5lc2YuZWR1LmhrXFxcL2VuXFxcL1wiLFwiaWRcIjpcImM1NGVmZWM3YTVlMDQzNzBhZjc3MDI3ZTlmNzI4Mjc1XCIsXCJ1cmxfaWRzXCI6W1wiMjYxZjdhY2NiYWFmMzA5NjdhMDM5MGI4ZTVlNzc1MGQwODNjZjUxNVwiXX0ifQ
https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/31051876/forms.gle?p=eyJzIjoicDdtSWlaUm96WVVaWmlrN29HYXhPRmNYalUwIiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMTA1MTg3NixcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL2Zvcm1zLmdsZVxcXC9BQWFleTNjZVR0MUZ1aERmQVwiLFwiaWRcIjpcImM1NGVmZWM3YTVlMDQzNzBhZjc3MDI3ZTlmNzI4Mjc1XCIsXCJ1cmxfaWRzXCI6W1wiN2E0NWIyMWI3Y2FmMTY0YzBhM2M1ZmMzNzBlYjgxYmMzZDhlN2NlMFwiXX0ifQ


 

 

We are confident that this new website will be a valuable resource for our entire community. We 
look forward to you experiencing it! 

  

Sincerely, 

Kowloon Junior School 

 


